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Parent Newsletter 
Spring No. 3 – Wednesday 3rd March 2021 

This week we have continued to prepare for the full reopening of the school on 8th March.  A letter was 

sent out on Monday via Parentmail with all the details about the school day as well as some information 

from County.  We would encourage you to read the letter as there are some changes from September 
arrangements.   

If you remember in the Autumn term each class created a collage on the theme of ‘sunshine and 

positivity’.  The results were truly beautiful and we have photographed each one and had them printed 

on fabric to create one large wall hanging.  We hope to have it up in the large hall soon for everyone to 

enjoy when circumstances allow. 

As you can see from the photographs above the school grounds are coming alive with flowers just in 

time to welcome everyone back next week – until then have a good week everyone. 

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney 

 
World Book 

Day  

World Book Day is this week and even though the children are 

not able to celebrate in school together this year there have been 

lots of activities sent out via class teachers and on Seesaw.  Please 

do take advantage of these wonderful opportunities and don't 

forget to enter Mayfield's Comfy Reading and Book in a Jar 

competition too. See Friday 26th whole school assembly on 

Seesaw for details.  

There will be a special World Book Day assembly on Zoom on 

Thursday 4th March, so look out for the link on Seesaw.   

Clubs The only clubs which will be starting again on the Monday 8th March are SmartKidz 

Breakfast Club and Ben’s After School Club.  The situation will be reviewed regularly 

and we will update parents with any changes.  
 

One-to-one music lessons will resume and the relevant teachers will be in direct 

contact with pupils about timings for in-school lessons. 

 
Menu for return 

to school 
We are looking forward to children returning to school next week. Our in-school 

caterers Lunchtime Company will be providing hot meals for all.  The menu for the 

week commencing 8th March will be that of “Week 3” according to the website:   

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=3177 

 
School Meal 

Balance  
Children who have a school meal every day – the total from Monday 8th March until 

the end of term is £33.75.  All meals should be paid for via Parentpay, as the office is 

unable to accept cash.  If you require a login to your Parentpay account please 

email skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  Schools meals are priced at £2.25 each day. 

 
Diary Dates  Thursday 4th March World Book Day assembly (on Zoom) 

Monday 8th March  All children return to school 
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